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RESIGNATION OF COMPANY SECRETARY AND 
AUTHORISED REPRESENTATIVE 

 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of South China Financial Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”) hereby announces that Mr. Tong Kai Wing (“Mr. Tong”) has tendered his 
resignation as the company secretary and an authorised representative of the Company under 
the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 
with effect from 28 May 2013. 
 
The Board would like to take this opportunity to express its gratitude to Mr. Tong for his 
valuable contributions to the Company during his tenure of service. 
 
The Company is in the process of identifying a suitable candidate to fill the vacancy in the 
office of company secretary caused by the resignation of Mr. Tong, and will publish further 
announcement once such appointment is confirmed. 
 
As regards the office of authorised representative, the Company has appointed Mr. Chan Hing 
Wah, an executive director, to be the authorised representative of the Company with effect 
from 28 May 2013. 
 
 

By order of the Board 
 South China Financial Holdings Limited 

Cheung Choi Ngor 
Director 

 
 
Hong Kong, 28 May 2013 
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